DANCING RABBIT GENEALOGICAL & HISTORICAL SOCIETY

DECEMBER 2021

President's Message

Dear Members,

It's beginning to look like Christmas here at the Sudduth House. Even as I write to you, there are willing people who are making Christmas come alive. Thank you to Kathy, Marilyn, Sonny, Sally and Lynn for gathering greens, making bows, and arranging what was once just stuff in boxes and turning those things into the picture of this wonderful season. We live by images and Dancing Rabbit creates the images that were a part of our history and images of our future and images of the love of family and community and friendship and a sharing of the beauty that is ours to appreciate.

This past year has been a good one. On Wednesday, January 12, we will conduct our business meeting to begin another year of service. At that time the new officers and board members will be installed. We are so fortunate that Lynn Johnson has agreed to serve as Vice-President. Kathy Heidorn will be Archivist. Jacky and Barbara Dorsey will team up to do the work of Treasurer. Marilyn Strum will wear two hats since we combined the duties of Recording Secretary and Corresponding Secretary. Henry Bryan, Mike Ellis and Mona Raborn will serve as Board Directors and I have the honor to serve as President another year. At the meeting you will hear from various committees and will hear the results of our internal audit. This audit is an important part of our responsibility to share our financial records. While a business meeting does not have the shine of a general meeting.



it is filled with information that members need to know.

We will not have a general meeting on December 8. Instead we will have our Christmas Social on Friday, December 10. At that time, there will be a piano concert by Irene Martin. The season is punctuated by the sounds of Christmas and Irene can provide just that. Please remember to join us and bring with you a dozen sweets (cookies or candies, etc.) to share at our Sweet Reception. A beverage table will be provided with coffee, tea and warm cider. It will be wonderful to see all of you. The concert will begin at 1:00 pm and the reception at 2:00.

As we begin a new year, I want you to know how much we appreciate your participation in our organization. Each of you comes with interest in our goals and cares for the success of Dancing Rabbit. Now, at this time of renewal, (continued next page)